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Title:To all concerned

TENDER CANCELLATION NOTICE

“It is hereby informed to all concerned that the tender notice Ref No. IRDA/IT/13-14/142 VOL-5  DT. November 14,
2015published in the website of Insurance Regulatory and Development Authority of India i.e.) www.irda.gov.in
regarding purchase of 117 laptops has been withdrawn. The information regarding revised tender document will be
intimated in due course”.  
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